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good for the pro-family 
cause.

Janet initiated the nation’s 
first Heartbeat Bill (in 
Ohio, Feb. 2011) to legally 
protect unborn babies with 
detectable heartbeats.  This 
effort inspired Arkansas 
and North Dakota to pass 
Heartbeat Laws–now 
the most protective pro-
life laws in the nation.  
Heartbeat Bills are also 
pending in several other 
states.

She also hosts a 60 second 
radio show that airs in 200 
markets across the United 
States.

Janet Porter is a frequent 
guest on cable news shows 
and also a sought -after 
debater.

We’re excited to have this 
conservative firebrand 
champion and encourage 
the conservative effort to 
make this country all that 
it can be for citizens in 
every demographic.

Mrs. Porter is only one of 
our three exciting guests.

For several years after 
9/11, when the Pentagon, 
the Naval War College,  

As the Supreme Court 
heard arguments for 
and against same-sex 
“marriage,” a coalition 
of religious organizations 
stood on their doorstep and 
demanded that natural law 
- God’s design for human 
sexuality - be respected in 
that court room.

The leader of that coalition 
is this year’s speaker 
at American Decency 
Association’s Annual 
Summer Conference, 
“Light Wins” - Janet 
Folger Porter.

Janet Porter is the head 
of Faith2Action, which 
describes itself as “the 
launching pad for the pro-
family movement.” Her 
organization networks 
the many pro-family 
organizations around the 
country to do the most 

Quantico, or the FBI 
needed training on Islamic 
law and ideology, it was 
Steven Coughlin that they 
called on for briefings. 
That was until a suspected 
terrorist sympathizer 
leveraged the Pentagon 
to effectively fire Mr. 
Coughlin.

Still an expert in his field, 
Steven Coughlin is one of 
the most qualified people 
in the country to analyze 
the threat that global 
jihad plays to America’s 
freedom and security.

A frequent guest on one of 
our previous conference 
speakers - Frank Gaffney’s 
- radio show, Coughlin 
speaks around the 
country, sharing his deep 
insight into one of the 
most concerning national 
security vulnerabilities in 
our time. 

Our final speaker serves on 
the board of the Timothy 
Plan with Bill Johnson; 
he’s the pastor of Carolina 
Missionary Baptist 
Church; and he’s an ADA 
Summer Conference 
Alumni! Last time Pastor 
Moore was with us he 

Light 
Wins! 
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American Decency Update June  2015

Here are the details: 

Friday, July 31, 2015
6:30pm to 9:30pm

Sunshine Community 
Church

3300 E Beltline Ave NE
Grand Rapids, MI 49525

Cost: Free will offering

For more information 
or to register by phone 

call: 231-924-4050 
or email: kimberly@
americandecency.org

Look for the 
Conference banner at 
AmericanDecency.org to 
register online.

We hope to see you there!

Comments from 
previous summer 

conferences.

“I enjoyed every moment 
and learned a lot from 
each speaker.  I can’t wait 
for the next event!  Thank 
you for all you do.  God 
bless you!  Praying for 
you and your ministry.”

“Excellent program.  
Thank you for your efforts 
and commitment to God 
and our country.  God 
bless you!”

spoke on “When God Says 
Leave Me Alone.” His 
message was inspiring and 
a poignant reminder on the 
power of prayer and Who 
is in control. Many of our 
audience rated him five 
out of five and gave him 
comments like this:

“Holy Boldness like that is 
seen rarely these days”
“The pastor identified the 
central issue of this nation 
- its departure from God”

We’re excited to have the 
passion of Pastor Anthony 
Moore with us again as he 
reminds us of the power 
and sovereignty of God, 
even in the troubled times 
of our nation.

As we go forward into 
uncertain times ahead, the 
issues addressed at this 
conference will make it 
one of the most important 
we’ve ever held! We 
would be so blessed if you 
could join us, and we think 
you would be too!

[continued from page 1] “Thank you so much for 
this very imformational 
meeting!  We are praying 
for you and spreading 
the Word of Truths we 
learned.”

“Fantastic --- Thanks 
to both the men and the 
ADA for stepping up and 
speaking truth to the 
church!”

“The speakers were 
both very informative 
& understandable.  We 
need more speaking on 
what is happening in our 
government and what 
“we” as Christians can 
do to stop it. God Bless 
You!”

“So eager to learn more!”

“Very informative - thank 
you for sharing insight 
with us.  We will be praying 
for all of you as well as 
our country.”

“Thank you for a message 
of hope despite the great 
evil that approaches us. 
We need to find ways to get 
kids to attend!”

“We know that all your 
labor in the Lord is 
not in vain. Keep up 
the good work, you 
are in our prayers.” 
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